
From: Emily Roberts  
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 10:37 PM 
To: northinfo; Dan Rogers 
Subject: Foreshore Protection Keats Island 
 
Good evening, 
 
In preparation for tomorrow’s bylaw meeting I would like to bring another option forward to preserving 
and protecting Keats Island foreshore.  
 
I am located on Melody Point on Keats island. Being on Shoal Channel I see commercial vessels and large 
pleasure crafts going very quickly past the point. The wake these boats put off crash violently against the 
beach and shore. If Islands Trust is seriously looking at protecting the island and its foreshore, a 
consideration for a speed limit and distance from the shore should be seriously considered and 
presented to government.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Emily Roberts 
 

 
 


